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Advisory 
  

10/26/2020 ADVISORY NO. 2020-1297 

 
To Our Valued MICT Customers: 
 
Please be informed that we had to temporarily suspend quayside operations 
at 2345H last night due to unsafe working conditions brought on by Typhoon 
Quinta. As of 0600H today, vessel operations has resumed. Yard and gate 
operations have continued throughout.  
 
As usual, we will be monitoring the weather condition closely to properly 
assess terminal operations being mindful of protecting all personnel and 
cargo should strong wind gusts and heavy rain progress. 
 
We will advise further changes to our operations, if needed.  
 
Please keep safe. 
 
Regards, 
 
MICT Management 
 
 


